

## **Bristol Harbor Commission**

From MICHAEL TAMULAITES <

Date Thu 2/20/2025 1:38 PM

To DeputyClerk < DeputyClerk@bristolri.gov>

Cc MICHAEL TAMULAITES <

**Caution:** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Hello Carla,

I am currently on the advisory committee for the Harbor Commission. I have enjoyed serving in this capacity for the past few years and during that time have formed a deeper appreciation for what the Harbor Commission does for the town, its citizens, and visitors.

The Harbor Commission does valuable work for the town and I'd like to serve on the commission in a higher capacity. I feel I have more to offer the commission and the town of Bristol. Please share my interest in moving onto the Harbor Commission itself at the earliest possible opportunity. Please reach out to me if there is anything more that I can share with you or the Town Council when that opportunity arises.

Thank you for your time and I look forward to learning more. Given the vagaries of online communication, if you have a moment to confirm receipt of this email, that would be most welcome.

All the best, Michael

MICHAEL TAMULAITES

bristol | rhode island | united states



## Michael Tamulaites

Home / Manage Members / Michael Tamulaites



